

Villawood North Public School

Bligh Street, Fairfield East 2165 P 9724 1423 F 9728 2296

Email address: villawoodn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Together We Live

20.06.23



MUFTI DAY

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The Student Representative Council has organised a mufti day on Wednesday 28th June. Students are encouraged to wear mufti clothes for a gold coin donation.

We are raising money for OzHarvest, a charity that feeds hungry people. Every \$1 donated will provide 4 meals for those in need.













Kristy Danh SRC Coordinator Kristy Bentley Principal